
Year 6 Edition  
14/12/18 The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

We are watching Coraline 

on Thursday 20th 

December. 

 

We will be having 

Christmas parties in class 

on Friday 21st December. 

Your child can bring in one 

snack and one drink. 

Healthier options are 

encouraged. Please make 

sure any food does not 

contain nuts.  

 

 Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

 

This week’s spellings: 

 

Your child has been provided with spelling 
homework linked to the words we have been 
learning in class. These spellings will be tested 
each Friday. 

 

 

In English we are writing stories based on 

Christmas themes. 

 

In maths we are focusing on position and 

direction. 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic Task (due on 10.1.19) 

This week, and over the holidays, please watch the news to find out 
about local, national and global issues relating to natural disasters 
and climate change. If you find any interesting news articles linked this 
(e.g. flooding, earthquakes, etc), bring them in for our news display! 
 

English & Maths 


